
 

    

    

NOTICE 
 

NOTICE is hereby officially given that there will 
be a meeting of the Executive Board of the Metro 
Emergency Operations Center at 10:00 am on 
Wednesday, January 29, 2020. 

 

The meeting will be held via conference call. 

Those interested in attending in-person may 

come to the Ned Chilton 911 Center of Kanawha 

County, located at 200 Peyton Way in 

Southridge Business Park in Charleston. 


